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Department of Engineering and Planning

June 30, 2025
Board of Public Works & Safety

RE: Out of State Travel – Brownfields Conference
Members:

I am requesting the Board of Works approve out of state travel to Chicago for two planning staff members in August for the Brownfields Conference. This would include the myself and Donna Butler for the dates of August 5-8 and should be very beneficial for implementing the grant and understanding future potential for projects and sites. 
Travel expenses will be reimbursable with the brownfields grant we receive (funds dispersed later in the year) and are anticipated to be approximately $2700, including an estimated $550 for the event registration, $1300 on a hotel room for the duration of the event, $480 on meals per the grant budget, approximately $80 in gas (planning Ford Edge will be taken), $200 in parking costs for the hotel for the duration. 
We have these funds in our department budget and it is my opinion that having two people attend the conference gives us the best return on our funds and will maximize our learning opportunities. 
Thank you.

Respectfully,

Jenna Wertman, Planning Director

10 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140-2364  (317) 477-4320  Fax:  (317) 477-4321
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